High Commission of India
Port Louis

Notice

Regarding - Extension of timeline to PIO

cardholders to visit India.

Henceforth, the PIO cardholders can travel to
India till 31.12.2021 alongwith valid foreign passport.
However, PIO cardholders are requested to apply for

conversion of PIO card to OCI card at an early date.

Port Louis
September 29, 2020



